
We’re thrilled to share that the Bright Scholar team has made us proud by securing the 3rd 
position in the English Declamation Competition held at Om Public School, Gohana! 
Competing against 40 talented participants from various schools, our students showcased 
their eloquence, confidence, and passion for public speaking. 
Kudos to our brilliant team and a special thanks to our Head of English Department, Leena 
Thakral, for her guidance and support. 
 


